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Politeness, often described as the lubricant of social discourse, transcends cultural and individual

differences, providing a common language that binds us together. It acts as an adhesive that holds our
Ryan family together, encouraging an environment of mutual respect and understanding between
parents, teachers, and students. In our classrooms, we emphasize the importance of expressing
thoughts and opinions with politeness, listening actively, and providing productive feedback. These
skills not only enhance academic discourse but also lay the foundation for positive and inclusive
relationships. Politeness, when instilled at a young age, becomes a powerful force for positive change,

shaping the character of individuals who contribute meaningfully to society.

In conclusion, let us collectively embrace the spirit of politeness as an essential component of our
educational mission. Together, we can cultivate a culture of respect, empathy, and understanding
within the school campus. As we strive for academic excellence, let us also sow the seeds of politeness
that will blossom into a garden of positive relationships and shared success.

- Ms. Anshu Saxena,

Principal, RIS Dombivli
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Quote of the month
"Politeness is
the flower of humanity,"
- Joseph Joubert

7?7

The thought conveys the idea that displaying politeness and good manners is a quintessential aspect of being
a human and considerate individual. Just as a flower is a beautiful and delicate manifestation of a plant,
politeness is seen as a beautiful and delicate manifestation of human behavior. It is something that adds
grace, charm, and beauty to human interactions, much like how flowers enhance the beauty of a garden.



FROM
COORDINATOR

Politeness is a necessary virtue for all. Being gentle and polite is a good behavior that is required by
everyone to follow. In order to live a good social life, polite behavior is important. Rude words offend and
hurt the feelings of the person, whereas it makes everyone feel good if positive, encouraging, pleasing
words are used during an interaction.

In society, being polite with others is a duty. It is expected that we stay calm and graceful even when others
are showing tantrums. The response of polite students is always thoughtful to various situations. Students
should learn politeness right from their childhood. That is, they should develop feelings of care and
understanding. Thus, at Ryan International School, Dombivli, students are encouraged to participate in
various activities throughout the academic session wherein they not only develop politeness for their

classmates but also for their countrymen, for their country and even for the elements of nature.




ACTIVITIES

Friendhip Day

Friendship is a ship that helps us sail through the journey of life. the tiny tots at Ryan School came together
to celebrate the essence of friendship. They engaged in a delightful activity of making friendship bands
for their dear friends. The children of grade | and Il, with their innocent hearts, decided to create
something special to signify the true meaning of friendship. They crafted a Friendship Band Rainbow,
reflecting the vibrant and diverse colors that friends bring into each other's lives. As the students
progressed to grades Ill to V, they took the opportunity to express their feelings about their friends in the
class. Taking it a step further, the more mature and thoughtful grade VI and VII students created a
Friendship Cloud. This creative masterpiece portrayed the cloud as a metaphor for the vastness and depth
of their friendships. Just like clouds gather together, these students acknowledged that true friends come
together in times of joy and sorrow, providing support and understanding to weather any storm that life
may bring. The entire celebration served as a reminder to all the students the value of friendship in their
lives.

Independence Day

The 76th Independence Day of India was joyously observed on the 15th August, 2023, within the confines
of Ryan International School in Dombivli. The primary objective of this event was to express gratitude and
admiration for the remarkable leaders of our nation's freedom movement, individuals who made
monumental sacrifices to secure our country's independence. The students were wholeheartedly
prepared to engage in the festivities and demonstrate their deep sense of patriotism.

The distinguished guest of honor on this occasion was Dr. S Neelkanthan, a retired Naval officer renowned
for his unwavering dedication to the service of our nation. Dr. S Neelkanthan, brimming with pride and
honor, raised the national flag high, a powerful symbol of our country's sovereignty and unity. This
poignant moment permeated the atmosphere with a profound sense of reverence and national pride.

The festivities encompassed a range of activities that underscored the significance of India's 76 years of
independence. Prayers were offered, and gratitude towards the relentless leaders who fought for our
nation's freedom was showcased. The air was filled with patriotic melodies, resonating through songs that
stirred the spirit of nationalism among both students and staff.



ACTIVITIES

The students, with their captivating dance
performances, vividly portrayed India's rich cultural
heritage. Their energetic and synchronized
movements served as a reminder of the unity and
harmony that define our great nation.
Furthermore, precision and determination were
symbolized through a wonderful display of toy
bands from the mont classes. In a special
presentation, the fifth-grade students delivered a
skit centered around the theme "Nasha Mukt
Bharat," emphasizing a drug-free India.

World Water Week

Water is one of the most vital components of life on
our planet. Recognizing this significance, a
remarkable initiative was undertaken at Ryan
International School, involving students from
grades | to VII. This initiative aimed to raise
awareness about water conservation and instill a
sense of responsibility towards preserving this
invaluable resource. The students of grades | to V
embarked on a creative journey to showcase
various ways to conserve water within the school
premises. These posters illustrated simple yet
effective methods of water conservation, such as
turning off taps when not in use, fixing leaky
faucets, and using water-saving devices like
low-flow toilets and faucets. The students of grade
VI and VII took on a more ambitious task by
addressing water conservation on a global scale.
The young minds of the school were now more
motivated than ever to make a difference. They
understood that water conservation is not just a
duty but a collective responsibility that transcends
age and boundaries.

Community Service

The recent collaboration between the students of
Zilla Parishad and our school students was a
remarkable learning journey. The initiative brought
together young minds from different backgrounds




ACTIVITIES

to engage in a series of exciting and interactive
math and science activities. From conducting
simple chemical reactions to exploring the
wonders of  physics through  hands-on
experiments, the children were enthralled by the
world of science. These experiments ignited their
curiosity, prompting them to ask questions, make
hypotheses, and analyze results, thus fostering
critical thinking skills that are essential for future
scientific endeavors.

Moreover, the collaboration extended to
mathematics, a subject that often instills a sense of
challenge in students. However, with the
interactive math activities, the students discovered
the fun side of math. Through games, puzzles, and
mathematical challenges, they not only improved
their math skills but also realized that math can be
both enjoyable and accessible. The activities also
emphasized the importance of problem-solving
and logical thinking, skills that are vital not only in
math but also in various aspects of life.

Club Activities

A variety of extracurricular activities were
conducted at the school, and each club had a
unique and exciting event to offer. These activities
added a layer of enrichment to the students’ lives.
The Eco Gardening Club, with its focus on
sustainability and environmental awareness,
decided to engage its members with an
educational quiz. The Heritage Club, known for its
dedication to preserving and celebrating cultural
traditions, organized a delightful activity centered
around traditional recipes. Health and wellness
took center stage as the Health and Wellness Club
conducted a yoga session for all interested
students. The Performing Arts Club had everyone
tapping their feet to the rhythm of pop songs. The
club organized a lively session where students had
the opportunity to sing, dance, and express
themselves through music. The Revival of Art Club




ACTIVITIES

added a touch of creativity with a
bookmark-making activity. The Literary Club
conducted Just a Minute Talk’ for its members.
Lastly, the Sci-PI Club explored a vital area of
knowledge with their "Grandma’s Nuskhe - First
Aid" activity. They shared age-old home remedies
and first aid tips that have been passed down
through generations. Such initiatives contribute to
a well-rounded education, nurturing the physical,
mental, and creative aspects of the students'
development.

Founder’'s Day

Founder’s Day was celebrated at Ryan International
School to celebrate the birthday of visionary Dr. A.F
Pinto. Grade | made a birthday card. Grade Il made
a birthday book mark. Grades lll to V wrote wishes
for Dr. A.F Pinto. The English Calligraphy Writing
Competition was conducted for grade VI to VII.

Founder's Day at Ryan International School was a
momentous occasion that brought the school
together to celebrate the birthday of the visionary
educator, Dr. A.F. Pinto. This special day was not
only an opportunity to pay tribute to the school's
founder but also a time for students to showcase
their creativity and express their gratitude. The
students of grade |, with their innocent hearts and
artistic talents, put their creative skills to good use
by crafting heartfelt birthday cards for Dr. A. F.
Pinto. Grade Il students demonstrated their
creativity by making personalized birthday
bookmarks. In grades Ill to V, the students took a
more literary approach to express their wishes for
Dr. AF. Pinto. They penned down heartfelt
messages and wishes in the form of letters. The
English Calligraphy Writing Competition was
organized for students in grades VI and VII. The
students of all grades expressed their appreciation
for the founder, Dr. A.F. Pinto, in creative and
heartfelt ways.
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National Sports Day

National Sports Day is a significant occasion
celebrated in India to honor the legendary Major
Dhyan Chand, whose remarkable contributions to
the world of sports, particularly in the field of
hockey. Major Dhyan Chand's exceptional skills and
sportsmanship continue to inspire generations of
athletes and enthusiasts alike.

The celebrations at the school for National Sports
Day were filled with enthusiasm and a deep sense
of respect for Major Dhyan Chand. The students
from grades | to V took a unique and engaging
approach to pay tribute to their favorite sports
players. They dressed up as famous athletes from
various sports and shared a few sentences about
them. In grade VI and VI, the focus of the
celebration shifted towards understanding and
appreciating Major Dhyan Chand's life and legacy.
These students wrote articles about Major Dhyan
Chand, his impact on Indian sports, and his
enduring influence on the field of field hockey.
These articles served as an opportunity for the
students to engage in in-depth research and
reflection. National Sports Day at the school was
not just a day of celebration but also a day of
reflection and learning.

Raksha Bandan

Raksha Bandhan, the festival of sibling love and
protection, was celebrated with a twist at our
school this year, with a focus on both
eco-friendliness and understanding the cultural
significance of the festival. The younger students,
from grades | to V, tapped into their creative sides
by making eco-friendly rakhis. The students used
natural materials like twine, leaves, and flowers to
create their rakhis. This not only reduced waste but
also symbolized the harmony between human
traditions and nature.On the other hand, students
from grade VI and VIl delved into the deeper
cultural and historical aspects of Raksha Bandhan
by creating informative posters. The Raksha
Bandhan celebration at the school was a beautiful
fusion  of tradition and  environmental
consciousness.
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